

Ballachulish Community Council

Meeting held in the Shinty Pavilion 12th June 2017

Present: Kath Small, Dave Kitson, Kevin Smith, Rob Malpas, Shirley Grant Jimmy Waugh,

Apologies: Andrew Baxter, Alisdair Jack

Minutes were proposed by Jimmy and seconded by Shirley

- 1) Police: N/A (Need to contact police rep to arrange for them to attend meetings.)
- 2) Goddess : Gavin Macgregor still coming
- 3) Finances submitted
- 4) Quarry: Loan & funding questions to be answered by Highland council / Rowantree as it seems that Community council are involved without our knowledge in loan application. (FOI request to be requested by Councillor)
- 5) NSA: SCIO in progress. South Lochaber c.c expressed concerns over A82. (Joint statement to be issued)
- 6) WHLDP: Extended until mid-July for comments. Plan is still in consultation process.
- 7) Fireworks & Pel. Pel due to red tape, the current firework display has been deemed unfeasible. Press release to be put out.
- 8) Community Company. Jimmy briefed c.c. Mike Smith has left company. 2 more directors need ASAP.
- 9) Fort William New Build. Next meeting to be confirmed. Seems like NHS are trading water.
- 10) Donation from cycle event to be given to playpark group

Next Meeting July (date tbc)

